
The following public notice was posted to our district website on June 15, 2021.  Public 

comments were accepted using a Google form and also through email.  Feedback received 

from the public, students, parents, staff, and vendors was used to develop our ESSER Funding 

Plan. 

American Rescue Plan (ARP) ESSER Fund Survey 

The American Rescue Plan (ARP) Elementary and Secondary School Emergency Relief Fund 

(ESSER) is providing funding to the state of Texas and school districts to address COVID-19 

recovery. 

Brazos River Charter School is applying for federal ESSER funding and needs your input. The 

purpose of these funds is to address learning loss and academic needs related to the impact of 

the COVID-19 pandemic. Funds must address students' academic, social, and emotional needs 

resulting from the impact of COVID-19 and cannot be used to contribute to employee annual 

income. 

Please respond to this 2 minute survey by 5:00 pm on Tuesday, June 22nd. 


